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6th March 2024 

Year 6 – 7 2025 Bellingen High School EOI Application Form 

Date to complete online enrolment expression of interest to attend Bellingen High School 2025 
is: Wednesday 10th April 2024 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
If you wish to enrol your child/children in year 7 at Bellingen Public High School 2025 you are asked 
to complete an online expression of interest (EOI). 
 
As you would be aware, until a completed application to enrol has been accepted by the school, your 
child’s enrolment cannot be finalised. If you wish to proceed with a formal application, please 
complete the online Application to enrol in a NSW government school using this link by Wednesday 
10th April 2024. 
 
https://bellingen-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html   
 
Select the link under Moving to high school. 
 
Please note:  
• It is compulsory for you to answer all questions on the application form except those about your 
occupation and education  
• If we have not received your application to enrol by the date shown above we will assume that you 
are no longer interested and other students will be invited to apply  
• If you submit this application but then change your mind, or your circumstances change and you no 
longer wish to proceed with enrolment, please contact the school as soon as possible so that we can 
make contact with other students on our waiting list.  
 
Your application will be reviewed and processed as a matter of priority. If it is accepted, an official 
confirmation of enrolment will be sent to you. In some circumstances we may need to follow up with 
you on some aspect of the information you have provided in your application. If this is the case, we 
will contact you. 
 
If you need an interpreter to assist you, you may call the Telephone Interpreter Service on telephone 
number 131 450 and ask for an interpreter in your language. The interpreter will call the school and 
will stay on the line to assist you with your conversation. You will not be charged for this service.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Ness Cavanagh 
Principal 
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